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School Committee Student/Staff Recognition Program: Our School 
Committee has celebrated student and staff good news with a 
recognition program scheduled at the start of every school committee 
meeting.  
Social Media: Principals at all schools launched Twitter accounts in 2019 
and the Bresnahan School started a Facebook page. As we move forward, 
we will develop a comprehensive plan for more effectively using social 
media channels. 
Local News: The Superintendent meets regularly with education reporters 
from the Newburyport Daily News and The Current. In addition, he has 
appeared several times on local radio and cable stations.
NCMHub: Through partnerships with the NCMHub, NPS events and 
programs have been broadcast to the greater Newburyport Community.
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